
Submitter: James Yutzie 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

Please oppose SB348.  The courts will show the way forward via Measure 114 

litigation.    

The permit to purchase approach disenfranchises poor Oregonians.  The right to 

bear arms is a US and Oregon constitutional right for all, not just those with the 

means to access it. 


